

Westlands Primary School



A member of Swale Academies Trust

Headteacher: Mrs L Hopkins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss V Chant

Homewood Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 1XN

e-mail: officeprimary@westlands.kent.sch.uk

Tel: 01795 470862

VCC/ELB/STP/Year 6 Trip

14th July 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Year 6 trip to Ypres has been cancelled.

We are in the process of organising an alternative trip with a World War I and World War II focus. This trip will be much closer to home and therefore cheaper. Because of this, we hope to have a higher response rate for this trip. A letter regarding an alternative trip will be sent out next week for you to consider.

If you have already paid for the Ypres trip, then there are two options:

- 1. The entire deposit that you paid can be refunded to you.
- 2. Your deposit can be partially repaid. Once we have established the cost of the alternative trip, your paid deposit will cover this cost. The extra money will be refunded.

We apologise for this inconvenience and if you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to

Yours faithfully

Year 6 Team Westlands Primary School